
Dear Members of the Redistricting Committee: 
 
The University of Oregon is an important community of interest that should be preserved in 
redistricting to ensure effective representation. As both a city of Eugene resident, and an 
employee of the University of Oregon, how you choose to read district matters to me. The 
proposed “Map A” divides the University into three different House Districts and three different 
Senate Districts – exactly what the redistricting law seeks to prevent.  I support “Map C”, which 
preserves the University as a community of interest and ensures its effective representation. 
 
Thank you for considering my comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
Abigail Rotholz 
Eugene, Oregon 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


